Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 5:18 PM

To: ‘Nadine Periat'

Subject: RE: Site 7376 - 4191 First Street Pleasanton - Revised Semi Annual Report Deadline
Ms. Periat,

| concur with the July 18, 2011 schedule for submittal of the Second Quarter 2011 Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring
Report.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Nadine Periat [mailto:Nadine.Periat@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 4:17 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Site 7376 - 4191 First Street Pleasanton - Revised Semi Annual Report Deadline

Dear Mr. Wickham,

As per our phone conversation today (5/31/2011), the deadline of the Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report -
Second Quarter 2011 for the subject site has been changed from May 18th 2011 (as indicated in the March 17, 2011
directive letter) to July 18th, 2011. Mr. Lee Dooley, the former project manager for the subject site, stated that this had
been discussed at the time the directive letter was issued.

A Semi-Annual Monitoring Report for the Third and Fourth Quarters of 2010 was submitted on January 31, 2011. The
May 17th 2011 deadline is within the second quarter, which would not allow for site status and groundwater monitoring
updates for the duration of the second quatrter.

The Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report - Second Quarter 2011 will be submitted on or before the revised
deadline of July 18th, 2011.

Thank you, and please contact me should you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Nadine Periat

Nadine Periat| Project Professional | North American Operations
AnteaTMGroup

Direct +1 408 826 1879 | Fax +1 408 225 8506 | General Line 800 477 7411
Nadine.Periat@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com

This e-mail message and its attachments are confidential and subject to the disclaimer published at the link
below. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it.
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Dit e-mailbericht en de bijbehorende bijlagen zijn vertrouwelijk en vallen onder de disclaimer in de
onderstaande link. Wanneer dit bericht niet voor u is bedoeld, graag deze e-mail verwijderen.

Ce message et toutes les piéces jointes sont confidentiels et sont sujets a des limitations de responsabilité
consultables en cliquant sur le lien ci-dessous. Si vous recevez ce message par erreur, merci de le détruire.

http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality




